
 

Approval of Walkway/Bikeway Easement at Evers Elementary  
April 19, 2016 

 

SUMMARY: 
This item requests approval of a five foot wide easement to allow The City of Denton to Construct a  

walkway/bikeway, at Evers Elementary, along Evers Parkway. 

 

Board Goal: 
Growth, Change & Fiscal Responsibility…In pursuit of excellence, the district will create and continuously modify 

strategies to mitigate increasing stresses on our children, our schools, and our community.  

  

PREVIOUS BOARD ACTION: 

None 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

In 2013 The City of Denton put forth a plan to construct a new walkway/bikeway that would link neighborhoods 

with a safe pathway to schools and parks. This easement is a portion of this plan. 

 

SIGNIFICANT ISSUES: 

None 

 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 

None 

. 

BENEFIT OF ACTION: 

Approval of this easement will greatly improve safety and allow much better access to Evers Elementary for the 

public. 

 

PROCEDURAL AND REPORTING IMPLICATIONS: 

 None 

  

PUBLIC COMMENT RECEIVED: 

 None 

  

ALTERNATIVES: 

 None 

 

OTHER COMMENTS: 

None -  

 

SUPERINTENDENT’S RECOMMENDATION:  

It is recommended that the board approve the easement to promote safety.  

 

STAFF PERSONS RESPONSIBLE: 

 

 

 

ATTACHMENT: 

Easement Agreement 

 

APPROVAL: 

Signature of Staff Member Proposing Recommendation: _____________________________________ 

 

Signature of Divisional Assistant Superintendent: ____________________________________________________ 

 

Signature of Superintendent: _____________________________________________________________________ 


